
Subject:  FEHB Fall Carrier Conference 
 
The Fall Carrier Conference scheduled for October 22-23, 2001 has been rescheduled due to the 
recent events of September 11, 2001.  The new dates for the conference will be March 6-7, 2002. 
The conference will still be held at the Renaissance Washington DC Hotel. 
 
We still want your input!  We want your suggestions on the topics that you would like to see 
presented at the conference.  Those plans that did not have the opportunity to submit suggestions 
or comments may continue to do so.  Please send your suggestions and/or comments to 
inburfor@opm.gov or fax to Ingrid Burford at (202) 606–0633.   
 
If you have already registered, the American Association of Health Plans (AAHP) will honor 
your registration for the conference in March.  If you wish to cancel, AAHP will refund your 
money.  Please direct questions about your registration to the AAHP membership and customer 
action center at (202) 778–3269 or you may email questions to aahp@aahp.org. 
 
We will provide you with updated registration, program, and hotel information as we get closer to 
the dates of the conference. 
       Sincerely, 
             

       
       Abby L. Block 
       Assistant Director 
         for Insurance Programs 
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